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The Brooklyn Water Pollution Control Authority held a regular meeting on Tuesday, %mwﬂ-
Brooklyn Town Hall on the following: THWN O} FRK RANOKI YN A7

Present: David Fuss, Robert Kiley, Gerard Renaud, Donald S. Francis, Craig Dunlop and Sherri A. Soucy
Also Present: Glen Tatro
The meeting was called to order at 7:11 PM,

A motion was made by Donald S. Francis to approve meeting minutes from 2/28/12. Gerard Renaud
seconded the motion. All members in favor so voted.

Glen Tatro from United Water reported to the commission that the plant had an open house and invites
all members to take a tour of the facility. Glen handed out the flow meter report for the month of
March 2012. Glen also handed out pictures of the new flow meter that was installed for Brooklyn.

David Fuss talked with Mike Burns regarding the final comments for the sewer analysis. David will let
Mike know that the commission is all set with the study and to proceed with information.

There was no budget discussion.

There was discussion regarding sending out a letter to all businesses regarding grease traps and to get
copies of reports when the grease traps are cleaned. The commission would like the reports to be sent
quarterly and to ask for reports for the past year.

There was no other business to come before the board.

A motion was made by Robert Kiley to adjourn at 8:05 PM. Gerard Renaud seconded the motion. All
members in favor so voted.
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